EADWOO])

FIRE DEPARTMENT

737 Main Street
Deadwood, SD 57732-1015
Phone (605) 578-1212 » Fax (605) 578-1190
Email: firedept@rushmore.com

Date: February 1, 2024

To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners

From: Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department

Reference: Rushmore Fire Conference

The Fire Department is requesting permission to send four firefighters, John Beck,
Jeremy Van Tassel, Sarah Van Tassel, and Melanie Bonds to Box Elder, SD, for the
Rushmore Fire Conference training on February 17, and February 18, 2024, from
8:00 am to 5:00pm. The Fire Department is asking for permission to use a city
vehicle for transportation on February 17 and February 18, 2024. The cost for

the training is $75.00 dollars per person along with per diem for those two days.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards

Alex L. Hamann
Deadwood Volunteer Fire Chief

PRESERVATION THROUGH FIRE PREVENTION AND PROTECTION



